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February 6, 2019 

NOTICE RESCHEDULING EVIDENTIARY HEARING 

(Now set for Thursday, February 28, 2019, at 1:30 p.m.) 

Re: In the Matter of Determining the Proper Classification of Sunrise Acres Water Services, 

LLC 

Docket UW-180886 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On January 2, 2019, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued an order instituting a special proceeding on its own motion to determine whether Sunrise 

Acres Water Services, LLC (Sunrise Acres or Company) may be engaged in business as a water 

company subject to the Commission’s jurisdiction without the requisite authority. The 

Commission gave notice of an evidentiary hearing set for February 4, 2019, at 1:30 p.m. 

 

On the morning of February 4, 2019, an associate of Tom Harrison, the owner of Sunrise Acres, 

informed the Commission that Mr. Harrison would not be able to attend the hearing due to a 

Company emergency. Given the Company’s emergency and adverse weather conditions, the 

Commission issued a Notice Cancelling Evidentiary Hearing on February 4, 2019. On February 

6, 2019, Sunrise Acres and Commission Staff agreed to reschedule the hearing to February 28, 

2019.  

 

Based on the availability of Commission resources and the agreement of the parties, the 

Commission finds good cause to reschedule the hearing to February 28, 2019, at 1:30 p.m. 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the hearing in docket UW-180886 is 

rescheduled for February 28, 2019, at 1:30 p.m.  

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary  


